
 

 

Classroom News   
Class Name:  Windsor  Term :  Autumn 2 2018        Whole School Topic: What’s on your plate?  

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

Windsor class have been working very 

hard being Santa’s elves and buying 

presents for each other! We used laptops 

to research what we would like to buy for 

our secret Santa person and then went to 

The Works to buy our presents. We learnt 

lots about having to keep to a budget and 

were all able to pay for the presents we 

chose. We did find it tricky to remember 

that we were buying presents for a friend 

and not for ourselves, but we were able to 

give our friends some good tips about 

what they should buy us! Back in class, we 

learned how to wrap presents and wrote 

our own labels. We are looking forward to 

unwrapping our gifts! 

We have been working very hard to 

develop our number skills and have had a 

Halloween witch and now Santa and his 

reindeer to help us count, add and 

partition numbers. We have also continued 

to develop our money skills in our class 

snack shop and at the supermarket.  

In English we have been learning to write 

letters and have been able to say a big 

thank you to the actors of the pantomime 

that came to visit the school and to Post 16 

for making a brilliant café for our class. 

We have been learning about public and 

private parts and places in our sex and 

relationships lessons and we are working 

hard to remember these rules.  

Windsor class pupils and staff would like to 

wish you a merry Christmas and a happy 

new year.  

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
We all enjoyed our trip to the cinema to see Early 

Man and we are particularly proud of the students 

who did this for the first time.  

We had the opportunity to pick our own pumpkins 

at Borne Valley PYO farm.  

Well done to the students who sung beautifully at St 

Nicks carol concert – we are very proud of you!  

End of term – Thursday 20th December.  

First day of the Spring term 8th January. 

 



 


